
Note by the Editor. 

In general, no written papers were submitted by the speakers and in 

compiling and editing these minutes only notes and tape recordings, taken 

during the conference, were available. Because of the desire to have this 

report available in finished form in a short time, it was not possible to 

check the written presentation with the speakers. Therefore, the editor 

takes responsibility for imperfections, other than those inherent in the 

contributions. 

In editing, the oral versions were adjusted somewhat in order to obtain 

a coherent set of minutes and to suit the written form. This was done with-

out affecting factual content. Greater liberties were taken in editing the 

discussions, where it was necessary occasionally to change or omit question 

or answer for the sake of clarity and brevity. 

Acknowledgement is made of the assistance received from H.B. Knowles 

and S. Ohnuma, especially in covering the presentations connected with the 

Yale Design Study of Linear Accelerators. C.K. Sinclair, of Cornell 

University, as a summer student at the Brookhaven National Laboratory, 

devoted a substantial amount of time not only to compiling several papers 

but also to transcribing a fair amount of the discussions. 

Thanks are further due for the devoted efforts of Mrs. Y. Winterbottom 

in directing the reproduction and, together with Mrs. A. Burroughs, 

Mrs. H. Maloney, Mrs. M. O'Neill and Miss M. Semerjian, in typing the manu-

script. R.D. Thomas, of the Accelerator Department drafting group, took 

care of the drawings, and J.R. Craig provided technical assistance in 

recording the conference. 

Further acknowledgement is made of H. Maile and his associates of the 

Photography group in reproducing slides and drawings. In the printing of 

the minutes, invaluable assistance was given by R.P. Brown and his staff of 

the Photo and Graphic Arts department, and in particular by K. Boehm of that 

group. 

A. van Steenbergen 


